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07/01/2018  18:01:492017/6610/P COMNOT Joanne McMurray The majority of houses in this section of Bartholomew Villas have had rear extensions at 

various times over the past decades. There is currently a rear line across the back of the 

houses that has no building work beyond it. If granted this will extend that rear line opening 

up the possibility for other rear extensions on other properties. 

My own concerns are mostly to do with the roof composition, length and height. 

Whilst concrete can be seen around various windows in the Conservation Area (as pointed 

out by the Architects) a large white roof made of concrete is not in keeping with the area. 

 

The height of the proposed roof is 8 courses of brick higher than the current roof. This 

coupled with an increase in length of 3m will have a large impact on the light available in all 

rooms at the rear of our flat. The large tree in the garden also impacts on our light and we 

would be unhappy if that were made worse by the proposed roof design. 

A roof similar to the existing roof in composition and height would be preferable and far 

more in keeping with the area and would have our support.
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